
 
The Department of Religion announces our annual 

 

Undergraduate 
Reception for Majors 

and Interested Students 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 1st, from 5-6:30pm 

Dodd Hall Landing (in the main door, up the stairs) 

Food and drink 

 

Come meet your Professors! 
Learn about the Religion major and minor! 


